RECEIVED AND POSTED
TOWN CLERK

NOV20 18 6:08PM

Town of Hatfield Planning Board Request for Site Plan Review Notice of Meeting

A Meeting will be held by the Hatfield Planning Board in Memorial Town Hall, 59 Main Street, Hatfield, MA on January 2, 2019 at 6:30 P.M. on an application filed by David Lampron, 93 Elm Street, Hatfield, MA, for the premises at 125 Elm Street, Hatfield, MA, Assessors Map 223, Lot 69, currently zoned Business, owned by Mark Oliver, 125 Elm Street, Hatfield, MA, for the purpose of operating a heating and air conditioning business in the main area of the building, in accordance with Section 3.0 Table of Use Regulations, Sub-Section 4.1 Small Scale Retail Establishment (≤ 15,000 s.f.) set forth by the Zoning By-Laws. The complete application is available for inspection during regular business hours at the Office of the Town Clerk, 59 Main Street, Hatfield, MA.

Hatfield Planning Board

Robert C. Wagner, Chairman Paul S. Dostal, Alt. Chairman Paul A.Labbee Michael F. Paszek